May 16, 2014
Editor-in-Chief
Dr. Rui Tato Marinho

Re:  Submission of Manuscript

Dear Dr. Rui Tato Marinho
We are pleased to submit the manuscript, entitled “Turkish delight for secondary rhinoplasty - A Case Report and a Brief Review of the Literature” in Acta Médica Portuguesa.
The authors have been read the current "Guide for Authors", and agreed with those instructions and accept all the conditions posed. The authors have seen and agreed to the submitted version of the paper, and bear responsibility for it. The authors have been acknowledged as contributors and have agreed to their inclusion. The material is original. The paper has been neither published elsewhere nor submitted for publication simultaneously. If accepted, the paper will not be published elsewhere in the same or similar form, in English or in any other language, without written consent of the copyright holder. 

The manuscript describes a case report of a successfully nasal dorsum augmentation in a secondary rhinoplasty with the Turkish Delight technique, in a patient presented with severe nasal deformity. The case is from a patient presented at the Department of Plastic and Reconstructive Surgery, Hospital São João, Porto, Portugal, and Faculty of Medicine, Porto, Portugal. The authors also make a brief review regarding what is published in literature about this technique.
The case is from a patient presented at the Department of Plastic and Reconstructive Surgery,  Hospital São João,Porto, Portugal, and Faculty of Medicine, Porto, Portugal. There is no conflict of interest.
If there any questions, please feel free to contact me, Inês Correia-Sá, MD, the corresponding author, to: 
Hospital de São João. Serviço de Cirurgia Plástica (piso 7); Alameda Prof. Hernâni Monteiro, 4202-451 Porto, Portugal; Phone : ++.351.938661313 ; E.mail: inescsa@gmail.com 

Sincerely,

Inês Correia-Sá, MD  
